
Thornton Public School 
Respectful , Responsible, Resilient  

Principal: Mr Stuart Wylie       18th November 2019 

I hope you had an opportunity to come to our school during our 100 Year celebrations. It really was a wonder-

ful community occasion and there were lots of happy faces and wonderful stories from past students and staff 

throughout the week. A special thankyou to Amanda Wilson and Yvonne Fletcher for all their hard week in 

organising our week of activities and thankyou to all of our staff for getting involved and ensuring that our stu-

dents and community had a great week. I would also like to make a special mention for all the hard work of 

our wonderful P&C and Maitland Baptist Church Child Care (OOSH), Lions Club, Thornton Scouts, Thornton 

Junior Football Club, Maitland Basketball Association and Coates Hire for donating the Portaloos. 

2020 Student Leaders - Last week we had nomination speeches and elections for next year’s student leaders. 

We are all very interested to see who our new leaders are - Good luck to all who have been nominated and 

well done for the high quality of your speeches. 

Raising Concerns - Our school is committed to building a safe and happy environment for students, staff, par-

ents and the broader community. We encourage parents and carers to advocate strongly on their child’s be-

half and, as part of this, expect them to raise concerns about their child.  

Sometimes these concerns may relate to the way a child may have been treated by another student at this 

school.  

It is natural for parents and carers to feel protective of their children. However you must not raise any con-

cerns you have about the behaviour of another child directly with that child (or his or her parents while they 

are at school) but should instead report your concerns to a member of the executive team. Your concerns will 

be taken seriously and responded to promptly. 

If a parent, carer or other community member raises their concerns directly with a child (or their parents while 

they are at school) this may result in the access that person has to the school site being restricted or with-

drawn. 

We greatly value the contribution parents, carers and other community members make to the school commu-

nity and do not wish to take any action that impacts on their participation in school activities.  

Please let us know if you have concerns about the behaviour of another person ’s child while they are at 

school or on school related activities.   

Raising your concerns directly with the child (or his or her parents while they are at school) could result in 

your access to the school site being restricted or withdrawn through the Inclosed Lands Act. 

End of Year Reports - All teachers are currently working on our student’s end of year reports which will be 

sent home on Monday 16th December 2019. Students from Years 1 - 6 are reported using a common grading 

scale which is based on clearly defined state-wide syllabus standards. The common grading system is manda-

tory in all public schools in NSW. As always if you have any questions regarding your child’s report or progress 

contact your child’s teacher to make an appointment. 

Have a great week, 

Stuart Wylie Principal 



Important Dates 

Date Time What’s On 

Thursday Odd Weeks 1.50pm—2.20pm Kindergarten Assembly 

Thursday Odd Weeks 2.25pm—2.55pm Stage 1 Assembly 

Thursday Even Weeks 1.50pm—2.20pm Stage 2 Assembly 

Thursday Even Weeks 2.25pm—2.55pm Stage 3 Assembly 

Thursday 7th, 14th and 21st 

November 

TPS Interrelate 

Tuesday 3rd December 9am High School Transition 

Monday 16th December 9am  year 3-6 

12pm  years K-2 

Presentation Day 

Thursday 

Hat reminder 

 Students at TPS are required to wear hats whilst playing in unshaded areas to 
minimise the risk of life threatening skin diseases later in life. 

 As part of the uniform policy and sun safe strategy a student's hats must not 
have writing or drawings on the outside of them. Students will be asked to put 
these in their bags until they are cleaned and will be asked to play in shaded are-
as.  

 

Hats are available from the school office for $15.00 

 We thank you for your support. 



Welcome to week 6! Today there are 35 sleeps until Christmas!  

What a wonderful time we all had for our 100 year celebrations!! 

The highlight had to be our 100 Year Fair! We hope that you all had a  

wonderful time. Thank you to all of our dedicated staff and amazing P&C and parent 

body for giving up their time to ensure that everyone had a fabulous day!  

 

It has been fabulous to have 117 little people and their families join us for  

Kindergarten Orientation over the past few weeks. We cannot wait for you all to 

come to big school in 2020! 

Our teachers have been busily writing reports. Reports are due to go home on  

Monday 16th December. We look forward to  celebrating your child’s  

academic success with you!  

Our PBL team have some VERY exciting news coming in the next week for any student 

that has demonstrated our school values of  

Respect, Responsibility and Resilience 

..stay tuned!! 

Until next time,  

Mr Collins and Mrs Wright 



Kindergarten Orientation 2020 

It’s hard to believe that it’s that time again-Kindy Orientation. 

Last week excited children and parents visited for their 1st of 3 ses-

sions in preparation for beginning school in 2020. 

Children spent time in the Kindergarten collaboration classrooms- 

playing, learning new routines and forming new friendships. 

Parents participated in learning as well. 

Jenny Martin, our School Counsellor, presented useful information and handy hints 

on building resilience in children. 

Amy Politt, speech pathologist, spoke about speech and language in the early years.  

Jessie Wright, Deputy Principal K-2, discussed the importance of reading to children. 

 

Thank you to parents and carers for supporting our Orientation Program and I look 

forward to seeing you all in the coming weeks.  

Mrs Sok 



Can you believe we only have 5 weeks left of the school year? That 

means roughly only 20 more days of learning!!! 

ES1 students have been steadily applying their prior learning to make 

improvements in academic areas. Of particular importance to note is the 

level of improvement made in writing. The teachers have seen some 

amazing pieces of writing from studious and competent Kindergarten 

students. Have a chat with your child about their learning and get them to 

tell you what they have been learning about, what they like about school 

and maybe even get them to write something for you to show you their 

progress!  

Here are some friendly reminders for you:  

-Please make sure your child has a school hat to use at play time to avoid 

sunburn as the days continue to get hotter and hotter 

-Please ensure your child has a drink bottle of water each day 

-Please talk to your child about the importance of safe and sensible 

playground behaviour and what it looks like at Thornton Public School. A 

number of children have needed reminders to make better choices in 

their playground behaviour to ensure that everyone has a fun and safe 

playground experience.  

 

Let’s savour these last few weeks of Kindergarten! 

The Early Stage 1 Teachers 



KI have loved reading and discussing The Crow’s Tale by Naomi Howarth. We are 

getting better at ‘quality talks’ where everyone shares their ideas about the story, 

take turns to talk and carefully listen to the person speaking.  

“A perilous journey will need to be done.  

Our bravest and best must go to the Sun. 

Without the Sun’s warmth we’ll have nothing to eat.  

So – which one of you will ask of some heat? 

ALL of the animals wanted to go,  

But no none could do it except… 

Rainbow Crow!” 

Inspired by a Lenape Native American myth, this beautiful picture book shows how 

courage and kindness are what really matter. KI cannot wait to write about this book 

soon. Our writing is getting neater and smaller as we prepare for Year 1. Please en-

joy our detailed art using a combination of pencil, texta and watercolour to depict 







Happy 100th Birthday Thornton Public School ! 













Book club brochures have been handed out and last date for orders is 22nd November. Please note no 

cash orders are being taken by the library, online orders only. 

 

Congratulations to these students who will receive a Gold Premier’s Reading Challenge award. This is for 

students who have completed the challenge five times.  

4M – Zakariyah B, Amelia F, Izabelle F, Lachlan J, Summah L. 

4L – Rico E, Roshni R, Rubi W. 

4A – Amelia B, Siena G, Maddy N, Sophie R, Cali T. 

5N – Cody A. 

5M – Zoe B. 

5E – Anissa D, Jasmine E, Amelia G. 

5/60 – Maddison D, Cohen N, Helena S. 

6A – Eaden A. 

Special mention of Michael J in 6C who after seven years of completing the Premier’s Reading Challenge 

will receive the Platinum Certificate. 

These certificates are in the process of being printed and posted and will be handed out towards the 

end of the year. 



Overdue notices have been sent home. As we are nearing the end of the year please return any 

overdue books as soon as possible. Week 7 will be our last week of borrowing for the year. 

Trash Free Tuesday every Tuesday 

What is a waste-free lunch?  
Waste free lunches contain only items that are eaten, composted or recycled. They do not contain 
wrappers or packaging that need to be thrown in the rubbish bin. Using reusable containers and drink 
bottles is the cornerstone of a waste-free lunch! Reusable containers with different compartments will 
keep sandwiches intact and make treats easy to pack.  
 
Waste-free lunches are easy.  Pack lunches in the evening. Put leftovers from dinner directly into your 
box.  Stock up on easy-to-pack, healthy foods, such as fresh fruits, vegetables and whole grains.  
Buying items such as juice, yogurt, crackers and biscuits and cheese in bulk quantities or containers, 
rather than individual servings, will probably save you money as well as reduce waste. 
 
Why pack a waste-free lunch?  
• Less waste sent to landfill. Landfills are reaching capacity and incineration creates air pollution.  
• Empower our kids to make positive changes for the planet. 
• Eliminate the need for processed, pre-packaged foods. 
• A cleaner school, making Thornton PS a nicer place to work and assist students in taking pride in their 
school. 
 

 
 

 

 

Chips or pretzels in a plastic/foil packet                            Snacks bought in bulk put in a reusable 
container 

Juice in a squeeze pouch, with a plastic straw                             Water drinks in a reusable bottle

 
Yoghurt in squeeze pouches or plastic ‘shot’ bottles               

 

 

Individually-wrapped muesli bars                                                  ‘Trail mix’ in a reusable container 

Pre-packaged fruit salad in a small plastic tub or tin           Whole fruits without packaging or fruit 
pieces                                                                                   
  

Pre-packaged ‘snack pack’ of crackers and

tomato, cucumber and celery, plus a   small

 

 

Individually-wrapped confectionary bars or cakes          Muffin, fruit bread or biscuits in reusable          
 container 

Individually-wrapped cheese sticks / strings             Cubes/slices of cheese in a reusable 
 container  



Dear CU Children and Families,  

I would like to write a letter of thanks and congratulations to all students that attended the 

recent Children’s University graduation ceremonies. This year we welcomed onto campus 

1500 graduating students and over 4,000 families across the six evenings.  

The CU team would like to congratulate all students for their behaviour and enthusiasm 

shown throughout the evening. We planned for these evenings to be a celebration and 

recognition of the effort and time you have placed into all the learning opportunities 

throughout the year.   

Thank you to all families that attended. We appreciate your presence on the evening, hope 

you enjoyed the celebration, and look forward to seeing you all again in the future.  

Children’s University continues to encourage children and their families to keep learning in 

their communities during the Christmas holiday period. All learning experiences that occur 

between now and Term 1 next year are added into the hours for 2020 Graduation. Please 

place a line in your passports to indicate that 2019 hours are finalised.  

Our FACEBOOK page lists events over school holidays. Children’s University Australasia 

(Newcastle) 

Your passport hours continue across into next year. To be eligible for graduation in 2020 you 

need to have moved up into the next award category. For example, if you got 30 hours this 

year you would have to make it to 65 hours to get the Silver Award.   

This program is an annual commitment. Children have the capacity to opt into the program 

each year. If you would like to be involved next year, please indicate this to your teacher in 

charge of the program.   

Once again thank you, children for your enthusiasm for learning and parents for your support. 

If you or your family has any questions about the program, please contact us. If you would like 

to make suggestions for improvements or place a comment regarding the evening please do 

so at childrensuniversitynewcastle@newcastle.edu.au or call 49218739. Hope to see you all in 

2020.  

  

 Children’s University Newcastle Team 



State Athletics Championships  

100 metres & the long jump & he really put in a fantastic effort on the 
day. 

Jonathan S 5/6O 










